
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19 July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
English Literature GCSE Texts 
 
I am writing to you regarding the English Literature GCSE course which your child will be 
studying from September 2021. As you know, in years 7-9 we provide copies of all texts that 
your child studies in English. However, at GCSE we recommend that they have their own 
copies of our set texts to allow them to add annotation on every page.  Copies loaned by the 
school must remain clean for future use. 
 
Please could you therefore purchase copies of ‘Romeo and Juliet’ by William Shakespeare 
and ‘Dr Jekyll and Mr Hyde’ by R L Stevenson for your child to annotate in readiness for 
September. We recommend that you purchase the editions set out below so that we are 
following the same edition. 
 

• Oxford School Shakespeare, ‘Romeo and Juliet’; ISBN: 9780198321668 
• Signet Classics, ‘Dr Jekyll and Mr Hyde’ with an introduction by Kelly Hurley; ISBN: 

9780451532251 

 
Copies of our set texts will be provided to Pupil Premium students at the start of next term.  if 
you have any queries, please do contact the Finance Department at  
financequeries@wealdgs.org. If you are experiencing financial difficulties and find yourself 
unable to purchases these texts, please email the Finance Department on the afore-
mentioned email address and we will endeavour to help. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs S Creak 
Head of English 
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